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The Roadsoft website has undergone a dramatic face-lift. It has, 
in fact, been completely rebuilt from the ground up. Design of 
the new website started in mid-January, with the goal of having 
a cleaner, more usable, easier-to-update website. However, it 
became clear that the website also needed interactive ways of 
engaging users.  
One way that the new Roadsoft.org does this is with the addition 
of forums. Users can post questions and comments regarding 
Roadsoft, and have them answered by CTT staff and other users. 

According to Shaughn Kern, lead developer of the site, if users 
are posting questions, giving feedback, and helping other users, 
the forums have the potential of being the most useful area of the 
web site. “A lot of good ideas and resources are exchanged among 
Roadsoft users and developers, whether through tech support 
calls or user group meetings. I’m hoping that the forums create 
more opportunity for this type of dialogue.” 
To post on the forums, a user must create an account* on 
the website. User accounts are free, and provide options for 
commenting on video tutorials and subscribing to e-mail updates.

Meanwhile, all content from the old Roadsoft.org has been 
reorganized. “We wanted to make the website more usable, 
starting with making everything easy to find,” says Kern. 

Because of this, the home page has a more simplified, powerful 
interface. Links at the top and bottom of the site allow users to 
quickly navigate the site, while sidebars display dynamic content 
such as software updates, new documents, and upcoming events.
Further improvements to look for on the new Roadsoft.org are:
•	 Video tutorials are better organized
•	 Updates are easier to find and download
•	 Content is easier to update and archive

Please drop by and acquaint yourself with our new website. We 
are excited to get feedback on the new Roadsoft.org design so that 
we can continue to bring our users the best support possible.
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The new Roadsoft.org offers better 
usability and more dynamic content

Forums offer a new way to get help and give feedback

*Old user accounts will not be carried over to the new website.
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